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Jennifer Santhouse

From: k.baysinger@comcast.net
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 10:37 AM
To: Jennifer Santhouse
Subject: Canemah Neighborhood Association
Attachments: Minutes June 16, 2016.pdf

 
Jennifer & Jason, 
 
Thank you for your presentation at last night's Canemah Neighborhood Association. I think the 
information you provided will help create a positive foundation for a good working relationship 
between Portland General Electric and the CNA. We look forward to future visits. 
 
Ken Baysinger, Secretary 
Canemah Neighborhood Association 


















